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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

May 18, 2012 

Via IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn: International Bureau  

Re: Interstate FiberNet, Inc. (IB File No. ITC-214-19930727-00132) 
Notice of Use of the D/B/A “EarthLink Carrier”  

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Interstate FiberNet, Inc. (the “Company”), by undersigned counsel and pursuant to 
section 63.21(i) of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.21(i), hereby notifies the 
Commission that the Company is doing business as (“d/b/a”) “EarthLink Carrier”.  The 
Company, therefore,  requests that the Commission update the name associated with its 
international Section 214 authorization (IB File No. ITC-214-19930727-00132) to reflect 
the d/b/a “EarthLink Carrier” 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Brett Ferenchak at 
202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for the Company 
 

 


